
Letter of referral for Robert Buren             November 19, 2013

     When I first met Rob to discuss plans for his talk, I was immediately taken 
by his positive disposition and friendly nature.  We talked about his story and 
how he came to be in a wheel chair, his family, work and life before his 
accident.  It was evident that Rob’s talk to our group was going to be special.

     On Saturday November 16th, Rob was the guest speaker at the Triathlon 
Club of Burlington’s Annual Year End Banquet.  We were a group of about 90 
triathletes celebrating our year of training and racing.  Rob’s message “Attitude 
is Everything” was extremely appropriate and well received.  

     His use of slides to illustrate his story and the ease with which he spoke 
held the attention of the audience.  Rob spoke with passion and conviction to 
his message.  His positive attitude was clearly shown as he mixed humor with 
the reality of his challenges.

     Rob’s heart warming talk was clear and very well delivered.  He flowed from 
one thought or event to the next seamlessly and I often found myself listening 
with excited anticipation to find out what happened next.  

     I would highly recommend Robert Buren as a motivational speaker.  He has 
so much to offer thru sharing his story and it should be heard by many.  

Sincerely,
Margaret Dorio
TCoB president


